

100 South Clinton Avenue Suite 1500 Rochester, NY 14604

P 585.295.0550

TF 888.247.9764

F 585.295.0650

w StoneBridgeBP.com



January 7, 2025

Most Reverend Frank J. Dewane Bishop of Venice 1000 Pinebrook Road Venice, FL 34285

Dear Bishop Dewane,

The Diocese of Venice has submitted the following documents for the 2024 Data Collection process.

Documents Submitted:

☑ Chart A/B (Due August 30, 2024)

Date Submitted: 11/12/2024

☑ Chart C/D (Due August 30, 2024)

Date Submitted: 11/12/2024

We have reviewed the submitted information and will include this data in the 2024 Audit Report provided to the USCCB Secretariat of Child and Youth Protection. This annual data collection process is part of the *Charter* audit process which supplements the on-site audit occurring every 3 years.

The Diocese of Venice is scheduled for the next on-site audit in:

□ 2025

⊠ 2026

□ 2027

Thank you for your participation in the data collection process.

Stone Beridge Business Partners

Sincerely,

StoneBridge Business Partners

Rochester, New York

cc: Secretariat of Child and Youth Protection